
Draft minutes for the April 8, 2025 meeting of the Fac Sen Budget and Resources 
Committee 

 

The meeting began at 4:05 pm with a quorum of committee members present plus guests Lizely 
Madrigal, Jim Stamford, D’Anne Stuart, Marshall Parks, and FS Vice Chair Christopher Brown. 

 

Topics address included: 

1. Minutes from the March meeting were approved. 
  

2. Jim Stamford and Lizely Madrigal gave the group an overview of IT and its ongoing 
evolution at NMSU, including a specific discussion of software acquisition and 
instlallation, followed by a group discussion of these topics. 
 

3. D’Anne Stuart and Marshall Parks gave a brief updates on both state and federal budgets, 
and how the evolving federal ecosystem is predicted to impact NMSU operations. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:07p. 


